
Date: October 13, 2011 

To:  Ted Olsen - IEEE Switchgear Committee Secretary 

From:  Frank DeCesaro – STLNA Technical Liaison Director 

Subject:  HVTT Liaison report 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

• The HVTT Subcommittee  Standard for High-Voltage Testing Techniques submitted the 

latest draft of IEEE 4 for balloting.  Enrollment for the balloting group closed on 18-Aug-

2011, 11:59 p.m. Eastern Time.  The balloting has not begun to date. 


